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From: PAUL allen

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 11:29 AM

To: TPC Enquiry

Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline

Categories: -

You don't often get email from_Learn why this is important

Tasmanian Planning Commission
GPO Box 1691
Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

the act of blatantly supporting this idiotic and UTTERLY socially vacuous stadium proposal - DIRECTLY raising the central
digit against the URGENT NEED for housing - is morally outrageous beyond words.

The Tasmanian Governments' ENTIRE ROLE is to carefully manage and maximise benefit for the most disadvantaged in
our society - THIS PROPOSAL IS A DIRECT KICK IN THE FACE FOR EVERY TASMANIAN WHO DIRECTLY SUFFERS FROM OUR
CONTINUED NEGLIGENT AND INFANTILE MANAGEMENT.

PLEASE - INSTEAD of serving the interests of the few, SERVE THE TASMANIAN PEOPLE.

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

Yours faithfully,

PAUL allen





